
City of Westwood Hills 
City Council Meeting Minutes 

October 9, 2023 
Meeting #889 

 
The Westwood Hills City Council meeting was held on October 9, 2023, in the 
Community Room at Westwood City Hall. 
 
A regular session of the city council was called to order in due form by Mayor Rosemary 
Podrebarac at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Present:  Mayor Podrebarac, Ed Gogol, Dave Schmitz, Karen Sexton, John Weedman, 
and Beth O’Bryan.  City Attorney Jim Orr was present. Chief Curtis Mansell was present. 
 
No citizens were in attendance.   

 
 
Motion by Sexton to approve the agenda.  Second by Gogol.  All aye.  Motion 
approved.  
 
Motion by Sexton to approve the Consent Agenda.  Second by Gogol. All aye.  
Motion approved. 

 
 
No Old Business 

 
 
New Business: 
 
2024 Go Green Environmental Fair  
Sexton reported the 2023 Go Green Environmental Fair was a success.  Sexton 
requested the city to be a sponsor in the 2024 Fair and to assign a city volunteer to 
serve on the board.  Sexton moved to be a sponsor, with no financial commitment, 
and Weedman seconded.  All aye.  Motion passed. The clerk will notify the 
committee. 
 
Halloween Barricade Encumbrance 
Councilwoman Sexton reached out to John Sullivan, the Public Works Director, for a 
cost estimate for barricades to be used to block street entrances on Halloween.  Sullivan 
estimated $264.28 for barricade drop off and placement on October 31, 2023, and pick 
up on November 1, 2023.  Sexton moved and Weedman seconded to encumber 
$264.28 to place and pick up barricades as stated above. All aye.  Motion 
approved. 
 
Street Cleaning Encumbrance 
City Clerk O’Bryan reached out to All Care Services, LLC to sweep the streets on 
December 12, 2023, which will be just after the city-wide leaf pick up scheduled for 
Sunday, December 10, 2023.  All Care quoted $800.00, the same cost as last year.  
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Schmitz moved and Gogol seconded to encumber $800.00 to sweep the streets on 
December 12, 2023. All aye.  Motion carried. 

 
 
Informational items – no action to be taken 
There was a discussion as to whether or not “No Trucks” signage should be posted on 
the interior streets.  More discussion in the future. 
 
There was a discussion regarding the Rainbow Corridor study. 
 
There were no items from Citizens in attendance. 
 

 
 
Motion to adjourn by Gogol.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:43 p.m. 

 


